
Submitter: Sandra Grasty 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Education 

Measure: HB3198 

Having been in education for many years, teaching ELA, remedial, reluctant learners, 

and being a School Psychologist, I am concerned about the “programs” being utilized 

already. Putting students who struggle on computer based programs or “canned” 

programs is not best practice. I support any changes that do not include the latter two 

options, but rather programs that deal with the whole child. 


